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Correction to Bleich 2006.  Mountain Sheep in California: Perspectives on the Past, and 
Prospects for the Future 
 
An article published in the 2006 Proceedings of the 15th Biennial Symposium of the Northern 
Wild Sheep and Goat Council contained an error.  Please amend: Bleich, V. C.  2006.  Mountain 
sheep in California: perspectives on the past, and prospects for the future.  Biennial 
Symposium of the Northern Wild Sheep and Goat Council 15:1–13 as indicated below.  The 
text on page 2, right column, very near the top should be corrected by deleting strikethrough text 
and adding underlined text as follows:   
 
 “Indeed, Francisco Garces Frey Pedro Font, who chronicled the Anza expeditions of Father 

Anza as he they traveled north and west from what is now Arizona toward the Pacific 
coast of California, described dead and dying mountain sheep cattle in the Santa Rosa 
Mountains of southern California as early as 1776 1775 (Bolton 1930).” 

 
The author sincerely regrets the error. 


